SHRC/CORBIEWOOD ANNOUNCEMENT

Due to the dwindling numbers of horses in training in Scotland, the SHRC Committee have decided
that the meeting of 18th October was unfortunately the last fixture of the Scottish 2020 season at
Corbiewood.

The Committee wish to convey its heartfelt thanks to everyone who has helped to make this racing
season possible. It has been a most challenging year due to the current Covid pandemic and it would
not have been possible without the support of the Owners who kept their horses in training during
these uncertain times, as well as the commitment from the Trainers, Drivers & Grooms, and the
generosity and support from fantastic Sponsors.

We would also like to thank all the people who also contribute to make racing possible; The team at
Corbiewood who prepare the track and facilities for racing and training, all the race day key
personnel, stewards and volunteers who assist in the running of the race days, as well as BHRC and
the people who contributed their time to produce the Covid guidelines.

We can now begin looking forward to the 2021 season in the hope that we can welcome the public
back into all our Scottish tracks Corbiewood, Haugh Field and Musselburgh.

Cathy Shields
Acting SHRC Chairperson



